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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 

To: Jim Breman 

Cc: 

Subject: 080149-El - Return of Portion of Conftdential DN 05952-08 

Tuesday, July 29,2008 10 53 AM 

Mark Laux. Cayce Hinton, Lisa Bennett 

ok, per this e-mail, i will return Part 1 of 2 [response to staff's 1 st PODS, No. 41 of Document No. 
05952-08 back to the source. Part 2 of P [response to staff's 1st PODS, No. 61 will be retained at the 
Commission. 

From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2008 8:57 AM 
To: Lisa Bennett; Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Mark Laux; Cayce Hinton 
Subject: Confidential Document No. 05952-08 

Document number 05952-08, filed 7/10/08, in Docket No. 080149-E1, consists of two parts. Part 1 is 
Progress Energy Florida's response to staffs production of documents number 4. Part 1 is a paper 
document that has been superseded by document 06343-08, filed 7/22/08. Therefore, part 1 of document 
number 05952-08 can be returned to Progress Energy Florida. 

Part 2 of document number 05952-08 is the Company's response to staffs production of documents number 
6. Part 2 is a CD and should continue to be retained. 

Jim Breman 
Analyst 
Division of Economic Regulation 
2540 Sliumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FI 32399-0850 
Voice (850)413-6664 
Fax (850)413-6665 
jbreman(iJpsc.state.fl.us 
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